
 

 
 

Any parent/guardian can be self-nominated or nominated by another for a PTO Board 

Position. After nominations are collected they will be confirmed by the election committee and a 

ballot will be created. Elections will be held on April 11th on a recorded PTO meeting. We will contact 

the nominees beforehand.  Please fill out the form below if you think you or another 

parent/guardian would like to run for an Executive PTO Board position and send it back via email 

with the subject line “PTO Elections” by April 8th. Due to unfortunate circumstances if you sent in an 

application please re-send via email due to most applications still in our PTO mailbox at the school. 

Thank you, stay safe, and stay healthy! Please place this in a marked envelope labeled “Board 

Positions” Have all entries submitted by April 8th!  

Name-______________________________________________ 

Phone Number-_______________________________________ 

Email-_______________________________________________ 

I am interested in the following position(s): __________ President 

                                                                              __________ Vice President  

          ___________ 2nd Vice President 

                                                                             ___________  Recording Secretary  

                                                                             ___________  Corresponding Secretary  

                                                                             ___________  Treasurer 

                                                                            ___________  Teacher Representative  

I would like to Nominate-__________________________________ for the following position/s 

______________  President 

______________  Vice President  

______________  2nd Vice President 

 

WE NEED YOU 

Yes, YOU! 
Arleth Elementary School PTO elections are coming! 

The PTO Executive Board positions are the 
backbone to the tremendous support our 

PTO provides to our school. 
Get involved-make a difference!  

 

Please e-mail the Arleth PTO @ Arlethpto@gmail.com 
with your response 

or with any questions. 

 

mailto:Arlethpto@gmail.com


_____________  Recording Secretary 

_____________ Corresponding Secretary 

___________  Treasurer 

___________  Teacher Representative  

 

 

 

I am unable to be an officer at this time. However, I am interested in becoming a chairperson/co-

chairperson for the following PTO Committees/Events for the 2022-2023 school year: 

(select all you are interested in) 

 

____ After School Programs(fall/spring)             ______ Staff Appreciation(various throughout the year) 

____  Family Nights                                                 ______  Third Grade Moving Up Ceremony (June) 

____ Bulletin Board (Monthly Themed)              ______ Book It Program ( Tracking/Disbursing Prizes) 

____ Picture Day (Fall/Spring)                              ______  Principal For A Day ( 3 times a year) 

____ Birthday Board                                              ______  Fundraising Committee  

 

 

 

 


